
UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC 

Sunday, January 20, 2013 
     8:45am  Genesis (Fellowship Hall) 
   10:00am  Sunday School  
   11:00am  Worship Service 
     3:00pm  Confirmation Class (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 
     5:00pm  United Methodist Youth Fellowship (Youth Hut) 
     5:30pm  Staff Parish Relations Committee Meeting (Choir Room) 
     7:00pm  Praise Singers Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
         
Monday, January 21, 2013      
    6:00pm  Boy Scout Meeting 
          Office Closed MLK Holiday 
      
Tuesday, January 22, 2013     
    5:15pm  Missions Ministry Team Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 
    5:30pm  Evangelism Ministry Team Meeting (Choir Room) 
    7:00pm  Praise Band Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
               
Wednesday, January 23, 2013 
     5:30pm  WATF Meal 
     6:30pm  Adult Bible Study  
     6:30pm  Children’s Ministries (K—5th Grade) 
     7:30pm  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)            
           January 27 Bulletin Deadline 
 
Thursday, January 24, 2013 
          February 1 Newsletter Deadline 
 
Sunday, January 27, 2013 
     9:00am  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)  
  10:00am  Sunday School  
  11:00am  Worship Service 
  12:15pm  Staff Parish Relations Committee / DS Meeting  
    3:00pm  Confirmation Class (Kinsey Mulloy Classroom) 
    5:00pm  United Methodist Youth Fellowship (Youth Hut) 
    5:30pm  Finance Committee Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 
    7:00pm  Church Council Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 
    7:00pm  Praise Singers Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First United Methodist Church 

117 Third Street, Cheraw, SC  29520 

www.cherawfirstumc.org 

The Mission of the First United Methodist Church is to win and nurture 

souls for Jesus Christ by sharing and living the message of salvation. 

__________________________________________________________ 

Genesis 

January 20, 2013 — 8:45am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUMC STAFF 
Rev. Dr. Paul A. Wood, Jr., Pastor (woodtz1955@gmail.com) 

Angie Smith, Administrative Assistant (angie@fumccheraw.net) 
Jonathan E. Kroepel, Director of Music (jkroepel@gmail.com) 

Catrenna Buffington, Director of Preschool/Nursery (fmpscheraw@gmail.com) 
Kevin D. Chapman, Custodian 



January 20, 2013 — 8:45am 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

WELCOME — Welcome to Genesis!  Genesis is being held once a month.  The next 

Genesis will be Sunday, February 17 at 8:45am.  Invite a friend to join you! 

 

WELCOME VISITORS — We welcome our visitors!  Please fill out the attendance 

sheet with your contact information.  If you wish to join the church by Affirmation of 

Faith or Transfer of Membership, please notify the pastor at 843-537-3635. 

 

OUR PRAYER LIST our President, our nation, Brady & Sue Nichols (Pam Humphries’ 

parents), Bailey Turner (9-yr-old from Ruby with cancer), Taylor Novinger (Dr. 

Novinger’s son), Betty Thrailkill (cancer—appreciates visits and phone calls), Pal & 

John Moore, Lois Baker, Shirley Walton, Allison Gainey (Debbie Adams’ friend),    

Evelyn Middleton (Kim Williamson’s friend), Karen Hunt Carpenter (Beth Barber’s 

friend), Randy Pearson (Beth Barber’s friend), Buddy McLean (Parent of child in 

FUMC Pre-school).  NOTE: Names are left on the prayer list for two weeks; after 

two weeks, they are removed unless the church office is  notified. 

 

OFFICE CLOSED — The church office will be closed on Monday, January 21 for the 

Martin Luther King, Jr.  Holiday.  

 

CHURCH COUNCIL — Church Council members are reminded that reports for the 

upcoming meeting are due in the office by Wednesday, January 23. 

 

 

 

LENT SEASON — Friends, Easter will come early this year, March 31 to be exact. 

That means that the special church of Lent will begin soon. Let me suggest that 

you begin now to consider how you might make Lent a season of spiritual for-

mation for yourself. This may mean “giving up” something such as certain foods or 

“taking up” something such as a new form of service or devotion. Lent begins with 

Ash Wednesday. This year it falls on February 13. 

 

2013 TRUSTEE COMMITTEE — Elected Harold Lomas as Chairperson; Jim   

Crawford as Vice-Chairperson; Cheryl Postlewait as Recording Secretary.  Other 

Trustees are Jean McLean, Martha Starling, Jackie McGee, Jeff Johnson, Dallas Keefe 

and Scott Tomberlin.  

 

CHURCH AND PRESCHOOL PHONE SYSTEM — The system board has gone out 

on the phone system for the church and preschool.  The Trustees have ordered a 

new phone system to be installed.  Until the installation is complete, the only 

phone that we have working at the church and preschool is a cordless phone.  If 

you call and don’t get an answer, leave a message and we will call you back.    

 

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY — The final copy of the FUMC pictorial directory has 

been edited and sent back to the publisher.  We hope to receive bound copies by 

the end of January.  Those who had portraits taken will receive a free directory.  

This applies whether or not the portraits were purchased.  In addition, we have 

ordered a limited number of unreserved copies for anyone wanting to purchase a 

directory at $10.00 each.  Please contact Angie if you wish to reserve a copy to pur-

chase. 

 

SOUPER BOWL OF  CARING — The Souper Bowl of Caring is an offering taken up 

in places of worship around the country at the time of the Super Bowl. Proceeds 

are distributed to the local charities chosen by the youth groups who receive the 

offering. The youth of First UMC will receive the Souper Bowl of Caring offering 

next  Sunday, January 27, the week before the Super Bowl. Please be generous. 

 

 

 

 

Colossians 3: 12  — 16 

Philippians 4: 8 — 9 

Theme:  “Clean Up, Cast Aside and Clear Away:   How to Grow in Christ 
in the New Year”. 



“OPENING OURSELVES TO GRACE: BASIC CHRISTIAN PRACTICES”  — Adults 

and youth are invited to the Wednesday night Bible study, 6:30 until 7:25, each 

Wednesday in the fellowship hall. Paul Wood is presenting a six-week series on 

grace and the practical ways we Christians can make ourselves open to God’s 

grace. Bring a Bible. 

 

NOTE FROM THE FINANCE COMMITTEE — The Trustees have quotes for paint-

ing four Sunday School classrooms and two hallways, including the fellowship hall 

entrance.  Funds for this project are not included in the 2013 Trustees budget nor 

the 2013 general church budget.  The Trustees need contributions from Sunday 

School classes and FUMC members to move forward.  With sufficient help this     

project could be expanded to included the fellowship hall and kitchen.   

                      — Robert Calhoun, Finance Committee Chairperson  

  

CONFIRMATION CLASS — Our 2013 Confirmation Class has started and is led by 

Paul and Kay Wood. Please keep in our prayers this year’s confirmands: Emily 

Berry, Alayna Carabo, Mary Charlotte Dusa,  Kaitlyn Freeman, Lydia Lee, Jacob 

Rohde, Katie Tarleton, and Rebekah Williams.  

 

WEDNESDAY AT THE FIRST (WATF) MEAL  — The meal begins at 5:30pm and 
is cooked by Carolyn Gary; the cost is $7.00 for adults and $3.00 for children un-
der 12 years old (Maximum $21.00 for a house- hold).  Sign up on the worship 
attendance sheet, or call the church office (537-7002) and ask that your name be 
added to the list of “regulars”. Reservations must be in to the church office no later 
than 3:00pm on Monday.  
 5:30— Meal;  
 6:30—7:30 — Children’s Ministries hour (K—5th grade);  
 6:30—7:30 — Adult Bible Study;  
 No Youth Activities on Wednesday.   
 MENU— (January 23)  BBQ, sweet potatoes, cole slaw, cornbread, dessert and tea.  

 

 

 

 

 


